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I support HB 3390, which would prohibit the sale of new fur products statewide. 

 

Fur factory farms are not required to be inspected by US laws. The animals spend 

their short lives in cages and suffer serious welfare problems, such as self-mutilation, 

infected wounds, and illness. 

 

Most Oregonians love animals and care about animal welfare, which makes this an 

important step in animal welfare and environmental protection. 

 

Thank you.  

 


